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21st June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Ely College Careers 
 

We are currently working on our careers calendar for the next academic year and we would like 
your help.  An element of careers that is incredibly important is our students having encounters 
with professionals from a variety of different careers.  We would like to begin collating a database 
of contacts/local employers who would be willing to share their expertise about their own careers, 
either virtually or by coming in to school and speaking to our students.  
 
Ely College prides itself on its sense of community, which is why we are asking if you would like to 
be involved to please contact Miss S Norman at: SNorman@elycollege.co.uk or 
CEIAG@elycollege.co.uk with details of your job role and your availability.  
 
We are also very keen to hear your feedback about the Careers Programme at Ely College and 
would appreciate if you could spare five minutes to please complete this questionnaire.  The 
deadline for responses is Friday 2nd July. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Miss S Norman on either of the email addresses above. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss S Norman 
Careers Coordinator & Advisor 
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